
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jenae Thornberry on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 24, 2024 4:16 PM 
'Brittany Schnitzler' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20240026 

Good Afternoon Brittany Schnitzler 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/24/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09210-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240026, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you. 

Jenae Thornberry 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
JThornbe@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6457 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Brittany Schnitzler (brittany5588@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <kwautomail@phone2action .com> 
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 5:46 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240026 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

To the Florida Public Service Commission: 

We are representing the interests of those who have been severely impacted by the practices of Tampa Electric 
Company (TECO) in the Tampa Bay area and surrounding areas. Those who live in underserved frontline communities 
have suffered greatly at the hands of TECO's bad practices with energy burdens and environmental impacts. We are 
asking this Commission to preserve just and reasonable electric rates by taking the following actions: 

1) Reject a large portion of the proposed April 2nd 2024 rate increase requested by TECO, including TECO's overly high 
requested return on equity (ROE); 
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2) Accelerate the retirement of TECO's  last two expensive, outdated, and unhealthy coal plants (Big Bend Unit 4 and 
Polk Unit 1); and  
3) Reject TECO's request to spend tens of millions of dollars on upgrades and experimental projects at the Polk Unit 1 
plant, including the Polk Flexibility and Fuel Diversity projects. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider my comment.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Brittany Schnitzler   
7706 Sunshine Bridge Ave  
Gibsonton, FL 33534  
brittany5588@gmail.com  
(813) 601-1765  
  
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you 
need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5673. 




